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Breakfast Club Opening 28th September  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be able to offer a breakfast club again at school from the 
28th September. However, due to risk assessments there will be some changes to the provision we will be 
able to offer. Breakfast club will start at 8:15am until 8.45am, then pupils will be escorted to class. 
Numbers in breakfast club will be limited a total of 28 pupils consisting of 12 foundation phase and 16 
junior age pupils. Unfortunately due to the size of the hall and social distancing requirements these 
numbers will be capped on a first come, first serve basis. We are requesting that parents and carers book 
their slots through the link provided in the text message sent to you to ensure we have space for your 
child. 

The one way system will still be in operation for breakfast club drop off, so please enter school via 
the main gate, dropping your children off at the hall door to a member of staff, and leave the premises via 
the side gate. Parents are requested not to enter the hall. There are no toilet facilities in the hall, so it 
would help us greatly if you could ensure your child has been toileted before leaving the house.  

Unfortunately, breakfast club provision is not available for nursery age pupils. Due to limited 
numbers, please only use breakfast club on the days you really need to, to allow all our pupils an equal 
chance of accessing this provision. As always, if you have any questions or require any further information 
please contact me at the school.  

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Cofion, 

R.A.Edwards. 

Head teacher. 


